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I wish to state my support for this common sense piece of legislation.  The vast 

majority of Oregonians are fair minded and understand the small, but real risk that 

comes with engaging in sports and fitness activities.  Knowing the risk, these 

Oregonians engage in an active lifestyle for the joy it brings, and the vitality it adds to 

their lives.   

 

This bill protects the businesses that fair minded Oregonians depend on to provide 

facilities and programs to pursue their active lifestyle.  It protects them from a small 

minority of Oregonians who would bring unfair and unfounded law suits.  Such 

lawsuits, or just the threat of them, harm the recreation and fitness industries and the 

vast majority of Oregonians who want these industries to thrive in our state. 

 

Oregon is known as a healthy place to live.  Help keep it that way. 


